This study was conducted to determine whether a commercially available ready-to-use supplement WOULD BE acceptable to patients with HIV and HIV/TB. The product was OVERALL ACCEPTABLE TO most of the patients. THE PATIENTS suggested that the product should be made smoother and less oily. Patients with HIV felt that the product should be given free of charge at health centres.
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